
Omega School Loves Art!! 
 

With the colder winter months, and no access to a gym, Omega 
students get creative and love creating a variety of Art. 

Recently, our Early Year’s students have focused on creating 
Tissue Paper Box “monsters” using recycled or scrap materials we have 
saved from previous projects. These characters all took on a life of 
their own! 

  
 

For Valentine’s Day this year,  
a fresh bouquet of flowers was just  
what the Doctor ordered to bring  
love to their family and friends!  
 

 
 

Lastly, our Early Years are getting  
ready for a trip of a lifetime, as we  
pack our bags, grab our tickets and  
passports as we Explore the World  

all the way to Australia! 



 Our Middle Year’s students have been able to incorporate some 
Math into their Art this year as well. Using MS Logo, they were able to 
create some magificant snowmen! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
Art also took on a winter scene for  
them, as they created their own snowflakes, 
 using wax crayons and paint to create  
the whimsical look of winter. 
 
 

Lastly, as a school, we are all ready to Step into Spring, and our 
flower wall buds are already starting to bloom. We cannot wait to see 
how are flowers grow and sprout this Spring season. 

 


